
  CCUUBB  NNEEWWSS                December 2009 
 

 
We attended the District Carol Service on the 1st December in 
West Kirby and as usual it was a lovely evening.  
 
 
 

 
On Saturday 5th Dec some of the Cubs helped the Leaders 
sell Christmas Scout Post stamps in the Village. 
 
 
 

 
Monday 7th was our last meeting of the year at 
the hut and we made Christmas Cards and played a 
Christmas themed miming game of 'who am I 
?' George Rudd was invested and George Nugent also 
renewed his promise for his Mum and Dad as he was 
invested at Camp. 
 
 

 
Monday 14th was our Winter Night Hike - a 
circular walk from the hut kindly organised by Scout 
Dad Robin Tutchings. The Cubs got filthy, it was 
really muddy - badge of honour to see who could 
get the most mud on themselves I think. When we 

emerged from Harrocks Wood into the fields behind the Village we invested Sam 
Vickers in the dark and mud, Memorable ! 
 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 


